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It should be pointed out that some of the options mentioned for hosting the L-II project
code would require a change in version control system (VCS).  For example, moving to
GitHub would mean a change from Subversion to Git.  This is significant because
subversion is a centralized VCS while git which is a distributed VCS.  So the developer
community would need to adapt accordingly; how much will depend on each developer's
skill and experience.

This isn't meant to imply a switch from subversion to git should be ruled out.  GitHub is a
feasible option IMHO for the new home for L-II code.  But switching to git will require
additional learning for developers.  We just need to be aware of this sort of consequence
while identifying and evaluating options.

Jimm
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